
 

  

School Closure - Thank You 

We’d like to share our huge apologies and thanks for your 

understanding whilst we managed the effects of Storm 

Ciaran. Sadly the power outage left us with no choice but to 

close the school, but hopefully children managed to do the 

home learning on Dojo to keep themselves busy.  

Thankfully things are all back to normal now! Phew! 

Halloween Disco 

The annual FOPS Halloween Disco before half term was a fantastic success! Not only did the chil-

dren, teachers and parents have a fun and spooky time, it was also a brilliant fundraiser for FOPS too! 

Thank you to FOPS and to our families too for your wonderful support! Don’t forget, that all money 

raised for FOPS, goes directly back into resources and experiences for your children at school!  

Bags2School - Thursday 30th  November 

Our first Bags2School collection of the year is set for Thursday 30th November. Bags2school is a great way of get-

ting rid of any unwanted clothing items whilst raising money for FOPS at the same time. You can now use your own 

household bin liners for any items too! 

 

Bags2school accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE 

 Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

 Handbags 

 Hats 

 Bags 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Lingerie 

 Socks 

 Belts 

 Soft toys 

 Household linen, curtains, towels 

 Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases 

and duvet covers) 

They DO NOT accept: 

 Duvets and blankets 

 Pillows and cushions 

 Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and 

toilet mats) 

 Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

 School uniforms with and without logo 

 Corporate clothing and workwear 

 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 



Christmas Dates  

 

In case you need to book some time off work, or you just like to be 

organised. Here’s some Christmas dates for your diary: 

 

 Friday 8th December - Christmas Jumper Day (and choco-

late for the Tombola) 

 

 Tuesday 12th December - Year 5 Christmas Production (after 

school) 

 

 Wednesday 13th December - Christmas Dinner Day and Year 

3 & 4 Christmas Production (in the afternoon) 

 

 Thursday 14th December - Rec, Y1, Y2 Christmas Production 

at Memorial Hall (in the afternoon) and Year 6 Christmas Pro-

duction in the evening 

 

 Friday 15th December - Christmas Grotto and Treasure Trail. 

Chocolate Tombola after school. 

 

 Tuesday 19th December - Last day before Christmas Holiday. 

Open Maths Lessons - Next Week! 

 

Starting next week, parents are invited to join an open maths lesson in their child’s class. Our aim is to 

give parents a little insight into how our maths lessons work and the types of teaching and learning 

approaches that we take. We also hope that these experiences might help parents when supporting 

their children at home with maths learning too. 

 

Dates and times are as follows: 

 

•Reception: Thur 9th Nov 11am 

 

•Year 1 Tues 7th Nov 10:50am 

 

•Year 2 Thur 16th Nov 10:45am 

 

•Year 3 Thur 9th Nov 11.30am 

 

•Year 4 Tues 7th Nov 11.20am 

 

•Year 5 Mon 13th Nov 11am 

 

•Year 6 Thur 9th Nov 11am 


